
Clinical Laboratory Test Update  
Effective Date: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 
 

URINE CHMISTRY TESTING 
Effective Tuesday, August 22, 2023, Memorial Hospital Central and North laboratories 
will discontinue the following urine chemistry tests: Urine Amylase, Urine Calcium, Urine 
Chloride, Urine Glucose, Urine Phosphorus, Urine Potassium, Urine Urea, and Urine 
Uric Acid. Testing will continue to be provided through University of Colorado Anschutz 
laboratory. Ordering information has not change.   
 
 For any questions about this test update, please contact: 
Angelina King, MLS (ASCP), Laboratory Manager, Angelina.King@uchealth.org 
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